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Welcome! 

We are happy that you have chosen FUMC Pre-
school! If you are a returning family, welcome back. 
Thank you so much for sharing your children with us. 
They are precious. 

The fumc 

Carpool Line 
We respectfully ask you to keep several things in mind in order to keep the car-
pool line moving quickly and to keep everyone safe. 
1. Please do not use your cell phone. 
2. Please stay in your car.  
3. Position your child’s car seat on the passenger (and sidewalk) side. 
4. Drop-off is on 3rd Street in the Carpool Line: 
• 8:45 – 9:00 4/PK 
• 9:00 – 9:15 3’s 
• 9:15 -- 9:30 2’s. 

5. If there are siblings, use the younger child’s time 
slot.   
6. Screening will take place before the child is taken 
inside the Preschool. 
7. Pick-up is on 3rd Street in the Carpool Line: 
(Please pull around into the Parking Lot to buckle 
your child) 
• 2:00 – 2:10 4/PK 
• 2:10 – 2:20 3’s 
• 2:20 – 2:30 2’s 
6. If grandparents or nannies will be picking up 
your child, please explain the process to them 
ahead of time.    
7.  All parents must remain in their vehicle during 
drop-off and pick-up.     
    Thank you!! 



Teacher Meetings/Early Dismissal Days  
Tuesday, Sept. 15 is our first teacher meeting. We will continue to 

have these, once a month throughout the year, with early dismissal 

on these days. During this valuable time together, teachers receive 

training, plan instruction, and work in their age-level groups.  

We will follow a staggered dismissal time:  

12-12:10 4s & PK; 12:10-12:20 3s; and 12:20-12:30 2s.  

 

September 15 February 16 

October 20  March 9 

November 17  April 20 

December 15  (no meetings in January or May) 

  September Birthdays 
Andrew Shatzer 
Marjorie McCollum 
Ashton Summerhill 
Maura Graham-Dare 
Cyrus Robnett 
Olivia Piel 
Franklin Louden 
Fitz Collier 
Gentry Bolton 
Sam More 
Liam Kinkead 
Mrs. Melissa Carruthers 

Thank you for being part of our school family. We 

appreciate your confidence, and we treasure your 

children!  My door is always open to you.  

Love,  Mrs. Nina 


